

NAAS September Meeting Agenda

Thursday, September 30, 2021

12:30–1:30 p.m. EST

1. SAA UPDATES

NAAS Roles 2021-2022 year

- Meeting Minutes:
 - 2021-2022: Sam Meier, backup Lotus Norton-Wisla
- NAAS Twitter:
 - 2021-2022: Selena Ortega-Chiolero, also ask Brian
- NAAS Facebook:
 - 2021-2022: Selena Ortega-Chiolero
- Microsite updates:
 - 2021-2022: Katherine & Diana (backup Rachel M)
- Protocols Case Studies:
 - 2021-2022: Diana, & Lotus N-W, Katherine
- SAA Diversity Committee:
 - 2021-2022: Eric Hung, Selena & Diana as backup

SAA Diversity Committee - Diana

- Took place on Friday, September 10, at 4:00 p.m. ET
 - Brought up training and collaboration--definite interest!

SAA DEIA Statement - Diana

- Discussion from group

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I9DLhhQfs6RGQ5BON1CepwL9DCo4n4t-I7Sk9ektL7o/edit>

2. PROJECT UPDATES

Protocols Webinars & Toolkit

- Going back to the Protocols originator group, waiting on Jennifer's next update

“Press Release” to Archival Educators

Went out--thank you all for your help!

3. ATALM CONFERENCE

- Hybrid model--500 limit
- Rose, Diana, Liza & Caitlin to present/lead "clinic" on Protocols 101: Starting Conversation at Your Institution, highlighting case studies and encouraging discussion--likely moving to virtual, attempting to shift focus to community (perhaps Indigenous/community-based speakers)
- Sam Meier as representative
- We still have a booth (as far as we know)
- Any ideas for a new flyer?
 - Here is the old one:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qmlh_PuFOEXVON2hf3ud7qtV3atp1k44cgyTX8CXVf0/edit
 - Canva for more visual one?
 - What other info?
 - Books + free education course registration from SAA to raffle - waiting on update from Nancy

4. NEW GOALS FOR 2021-2022

- **Creating resources/webinars/MOOCs for Tribal archivists**
 - Updates on any of the below?
 - Consider IAIA collaboration (Ryan Flahive), Knowledge River program (Sam contact), Univ Wisconsin Madison (Lotus); Jonathan Advisory Council--health science library (right now more secondary resources); Cline library NEH working with Dine College, Hopi Preservation, (Sam); Eric Hung--consider reaching artists doing own work, Pacific Islanders in Communications (filmmakers); Philadelphia Asian American Film Festival (Eric); Digital Stewardship Training WSU and OCLC web junction (create digital stewardship training for TALMs and public libraries, free self-guided online course)--great helpful resource
 - Diana reached out to Anne Gilliland -- looking at meeting in October w Michelle Caswell (and Selena?)
 - Ricky Punzalan
- **Protocols Toolkit** - souped up version, consider print-out flowchart, graphics, info sheet?
 - Possibility to collaborate with Description Section?
 - Descriptive Resources Portal, want to collaborate
- **Increase membership of Indigenous-associated folks** (attending meetings, Steering Committee members)
 - Diversity committee--membership folks share this goal
- **Tribal Archivists Forum:** Space to connect and chat and talk about issues
 - When?

- **Promoting community-based work** (veteran's projects; cult heritage; reparative description in other contexts; community curation)
 - Updates to microsite? (Katherine, Diana, Rachel)

4. ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Katherine and Diana -- SNAC Edit-a-thon project Oct 11 & 12